
 

NORTH EAST SCHOOL DIVISION  
invites applications for the position of: 

 
Permanent Bus Driver 

Melfort 
 
 
The North East School Division invites applications for the following permanent School 
Bus Driver position: 
 
  
 Route 16 Melfort – to begin on September 3rd, 2019 

 
 Estimated Daily Km – 68.88 km/day (subject to change) 
 
 
The successful applicants must: 

 Obtain a medical and possess the appropriate school bus endorsement on their 
operator’s license as issued by the Highway Traffic Board 

 Provide a Driver’s Abstract 
 Provide a Criminal Record Check including Vulnerable Sector Check 
 Be willing to join the Local CUPE 4875 union 

 
 
Successful candidates will be reimbursed for costs of; commercial medical, SGI driver’s 
abstract, criminal record check and vulnerable sector check and ‘S’ endorsement testing. 
Candidates do not have to hold an S-endorsement at the time of application. 
 
For further information, please contact Transportation Services at (306) 873-4555.    
 
Quote Job #2018-19-204 when submitting applications, include resume which 
includes all relevant experience, names of your three most recent employers as 
references. Applications will be accepted until 12:00 noon on June 19th, 2019.   
 

 
 

Employee Services 
North East School Division No. 200 
        E-mail: careers@nesd.ca 
 

 
We want to thank you in advance for your application. 

However, only those individuals short-listed will be contacted. 

“Education in a  
Culture of Excellence” 


